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	David S. Valdez
Public Policy & External Affairs

	

	
	
WA0101RA
1800 41st Street
P.O. Box 1003
Everett, WA  98201



	January 5, 2007

	


Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and

  Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-050814

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to paragraph 151 of Order No. 07 in Docket No. UT-050814, Verizon Northwest Inc. (“Verizon”) provides the following report that was filed today with the FCC certifying the deployment and offering of stand-alone ADSL service.
If there are questions, please contact Milton H. Doumit at (360) 236-9727 (office) or (360) 280-2645 (cell phone).

Sincerely,
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David S. Valdez

Senior Vice President, West Region
DSV:pl
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